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Official Certificate of Publication as Required by State Law and IPA By-Laws
Certificate of the Publisher

Galena Gazette Publications certifies that it is the publisher of the Galena Gazette. Galena
Gazette is a secular newspaper, has been continuously published weekly for more than

fifty {50) weeks prior to the first publication of the attached notice, is published in the City of
Galena, County of Jo Daviess, Township of West Galena, State of lllinois, is of general circutation
throughout that county and surrounding area, and is a newspaper as defined by 715 ILCS 5/5.

A notice, a true copy of which is attached, was published one time in the Galena Gazette,
namely one time per week for one week. The first publication of the notice was made in the
newspaper, dated and published March 13, 2024, and the last publication of the notice was
made in the newspaper dated and published on March 13, 2024. The notice was also placed on
a statewide public notice website as required by 715 ILCS 5/2.1.

In witness, The Galena Gazette has signed this certificate by Janet Shaw, its Business Manager,
at Galena, lllinois, on March 15, 2024,

Galena Gazette Publications

By: Janet Shaw

Janet Shaw
Business Manager

{Note: Unless otherwise ordered, notarization of this document is not required.)



Public Notice

ILLINOIS POLLUTION
CONTROL BOARD
NOTICE OF HEARING
The ilinois Polution Control Board
gives notice of a public hearing
regarding ruichanges proposed by the
Boad on August 17, 2023
Amendments to 35 lll. Adm. Code 201,

202, and 212, R23-18{A}. Interssied
persons are invited to attend the
hearings or o submit written
comments. The Public Hearing will be
held on Monday, April 15, 2024, at 10
a.m. at the Michael A. Blandic Bullding,
Room N505, 160 North La Salle Streat,
Chicago, Hinois. The hearing Is subject
to cancellation without notice and may
be confirmed by calling the Office of the
Clerk at 312-814-3461. A copy of the
proposal for public comment is

available for public inspection on the
Boards website - al

hitp:www.pch.state.ilug/, the Clerk's
Office, Pollution Control Board, 60 East

Van Buren, Sulte 630, Chicago, lllinois

60605, Chicago, llinois and &t the
Galena Public Library, 609 South
Bench Strest, Galena, lliinols. Written
public comments will be considared if
submitted to the Clerk's Ofiite at the
address above.
Barbara Fiynn Currie,
Chairman





